
 

 

COTGRAVE REMEMBERS 

100 years 

To commemorate 100 years of the end of the first world war, a display of knitted and  

crocheted poppies will be put up in All Saints Church, Cotgrave. 

 

We would like to invite all the knitters of Cotgrave to knit or crochet poppies to help form this 

display. Poppies must have a safety pin sewn on the back of each poppy. 

 

You can use any pattern you like, but if you do not have a  

pattern, patterns can be obtained from Cotgrave Town  

Council Office and Cotgrave Library. 

 

Collection boxes will be placed in the Church, the Library and 

also in the Council Office (located in the Leisure Centre on 

Woodview) to put your knitted poppies in. 

 

The display will be put together for the Remembrance Day Service 

on Sunday 11th November 2018. 

 

Many many poppies will be needed to complete the display, so if you are a knitter can you 

please help? 

After the display, the poppies will be used to help raise funds for the Royal British Legion  

Poppy Appeal 2019. 

 

 

If you require more information please contact either  

Julie or Jane on 0115 9893876 
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